
 
 
Summer Media Reservations will begin May 1st @ 8:30am.  Patrons will be able to place 
orders for books, kits, videos and DVDs to use for summer months.  Please contact Kathy 
Wessel at kwessel@aea1.k12.ia.us if you have questions or need additional assistance.  
 
Also starting May 1, patrons are able to use our reservation search and reserve tool make their 
media requests for the upcoming 2018-2019 school year. 
 
Last day(s) for Keystone Media Van pick up is scheduled for Monday, June 4 and Tuesday, 
June 5th.  Resources not checked out with summer reservations in mind must be returned at 
this time. 
 
New AEA Online Digital Resource - MackinVIA - has been presented to Teacher Librarians, 
Teacher Leaders.  Another workshop is scheduled in Elkader for Tech Coordinators / Tech 
Coaches - see agenda for Thursday, April 26th. Keystone is encouraging School / District 
stakeholders to collaborate and communicate best practices for implementation and using these 
digital resources to support learning initiatives.  MackinVIA is a digital management platform that 
supports PK-12 and supports LMS integration. For more information see: 
https://www.aea1.k12.ia.us/en/online_resources/mackinvia/ 
 
 
Statewide AEA system is offering a MackinVIA integration class - also available for 
recertification credit on August 9, 2019.  Bev Berns will be facilitating this learning opportunity 
alongside other AEA cohorts.  Participants will use the Professional Learning Online System to 
register See linked flyer for more details.  Contact Mindy Reimer or Bev Berns if you have any 
questions regarding this learning opportunity. 
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